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Learning 

Hedgehogs 
In English this week the children have been developing their story writing skills; 

they practised writing a story setting; creating and describing a main character; retelling 
a story and writing a story mountain to develop a problem and its resolution to add to 
their story writing.  
 
In maths the children have been learning about right angles, and clockwise and anti-
clockwise turns.  Also, adding 2 digit numbers using base 10 and blank number lines.  
 

Squirrels  

In English, the children have been continuing to look at recounts. They planned 
what they were going to include in their recount about their school trip. They 
then were able to write a detailed recount all about their visit to the Transport Museum. 
The children remembered that recounts must include time connectives and be written in 
past tense.  
 
In maths, the children were naming properties of 3D and 2D shapes. They were also 
learning about clockwise and anti-clockwise turns. Later on in the week, the children were 
learning to make the same amount of money in two different ways.  
 
Rabbits 

 Work in English this week has continued to use the theme of the weather, with 
children generating adjectives to describe different kinds. They wrote an acrostic 

poem about a chosen type of weather using the adjectives they found. 
 
In maths, the children consolidated their knowledge of number facts e.g. doubles, 
addition bonds to 10 and 20 and used them to solve addition and subtraction problems.  
The children began work on the theme of ‘The Weather’.  
 

Other information: 
 
Thank you for your continued support with helping your child with learning the rainbow 
words and learning their spellings each week.  Please make sure you write in their reading 
records if they read or have learnt their words so that they can be changed and the 
children get their rewards for their hard work.  
 
Please could children have a water bottle in school now the weather is 
warming up and have their PE kit in school including trainers for outdoor 
lessons. 
 
Thank you!  


